
March 29, 1937. 

Kr. Bennet Y. Schauffler 
NRtional Labor Relations Board 
601 Appraiser's Store Bldg. 

?fairyland. 

Dear Kr. Schauffler: 

In response to your request of 1JArch 25, 1937 
I am enclosing eight copies of my memorandum of 
March 22nd. If you need more copies of this memo-
randum, please let me know and I shall be glad to 
81,1791Y you with thee. 

Very truly yours, 

Harold 4eisberg, t)ditor 
Alb—Committee of the Committee 
On Edumation and Labor 
Under 3. R. 268. 



BENNET F. SGHAUFFL 
IZer,ional Director 

d NATIONAL LABOR RELATIONS BOARD 

FIFTH REGION 

U. S, APPRAISERS STORE BUILDING 

BALTIMORE, MARYLAND 

March 25th, 137 

Mr. Harold Weisberg, Pditor 
Sub-Committee of the Committee on Education and Labor 
247-C Senate Office Building 
7'ashington, D. C. 

Dear Nr. Teisherg:- 

7111 you kindly forward a half 
dozen copies of your memorandum, dated March 22, 
1937, for a memorandum to labor people mho may be 
interested? 

Sincerely yours, 

BFS:MRK 


